
  

 

 

 

 

Tuesday 17th December 2019 

Dear Parent/Carer, 

House Point Winners Non-Uniform Day 

 

At Great Hollands, one of our five important school values is teamwork. This term the 

children have been working very hard within their House teams to earn House Points 

for their allocated Houses - Amber, Emerald, Sapphire and Ruby. 

 

At the end of each week, the totals earned across the school are added together by 

the Year 6 House Captains, with the winning House being awarded the House Cup. 

 

Additionally, these totals have also been added together over the course of the term 

to give a final term total for each House. At the end of autumn term, the winning 

House is Ruby. 

 

Your child has contributed superbly to the success of Ruby and so has earned a 

reward, which has been agreed upon by the House Captains. 

 

The reward is to have a bonus non-uniform day on the last day of term (20th December 

2019) in recognition of their hard work, teamwork, polite manners, upholding of school 

values and positive attitude to their learning.  

 

This reward is exclusive to the children in Ruby House only. 

 

We hope you will join us in congratulating your child on their part in achieving success 

for their House. 

 

Many thanks for your continued support. 

 

Great Hollands Primary School 

 

 


